
HURRICANE HARVEY, RESEARCH, and ORAL HISTORY

For more information or to confirm your attendance, please, 
contact Julie Cohn at jacohn@uh.edu

A kick-off meeting of the History Research Colloquium 

with a special presentation by Dr. Todd Romero (UH)

History Research Colloquium is a UH collaboration 
highlighting cutting edge historical research by faculty, 
graduate students, and visiting scholars. It is co-sponsored by 
the Center for Public History, the Department of History, the 
Graduate Program, and Phi Alpha Theta. 

Wednesday, January 30, 2019, 
11:30 am – 1:00 pm, 
Agnes Arnold Room 214.

Dr. Todd Romero is Associate 
Dean, Undergraduate Affairs, in the 
College of Liberal Arts and Social 
Sciences, and Associate Professor at 
the  Department of History.


